
 
Item No 5 

 
EDUCATION (APPOINTMENT OF GOVERNORS) PANEL 
 
8TH FEBRUARY 2021 
 
GOVERNING BODY NOMINATIONS  
 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN’S SERVICES  
 
 
The following nominations have been received: 
 
Name School Nominated by 
Cllr D Geddis Hetton le Hole Nursery School Appointment considered at 

this meeting. 
Cllr J Jackson St Benet’s RC Primary School Re-nomination considered at 

this meeting at coming to the 
end of their term of office in 
March 2021. 

Mrs Joanne Lowes Barnes Junior School Appointment considered at 
this meeting. 

 
Additional nominations may be presented at the meeting and may be considered subject to the 
consent of the Chair. 
 
Members of the panel are asked to approve the above nominations. 
 
 
 
Background Papers 
 
No background Papers were used   



 


